
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Dec. 31, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Frank Zavala

Opening Hymn All to Jesus I Surrender 309

Scripture and Prayer                  Psalm 139:1-6 

Welcome Maria Garcia

Special Feature Wherever He Leads Me Marie Henning

Lesson Study Boasting in the Cross Classes

Closing Hymn Live Out Thy Life Within Me 316

Superintendent - Maria Garcia
Pianist - Bella Salonga

Memory Verse
    “But far be it from me to boast except in the cross of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
by which the world has been crucified to me, and I to the world” (Galatians 

6:14).  

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 4:51 p.m.

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 4:56 p.m.

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Psalm 119:133

Luther Ekblad

Shirley Bristol
Organ

Belva Neese

*Opening Hymn He Lives 251

Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Erin Seheult

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Shane Hilde

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

Baptism Georgia Standish

**Intercessory Prayer Pete Villarreal

Special Music There Shall a Star Church Choir

Sermon In His Steps - 1 Pastor Bob Atteberry

Closing Hymn Jesus Walked This Lonesome Valley 151

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Next week’s offering: Local Church Budget

Platform Elder: Doug Hill

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.

http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org
http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org


Announcements

THANK YOU FROM CAL: I thank my church family for all the prayers and support they 
gave me during the illness and death of my sister. It was encouraging. ~ Calvin Minesinger. 

CANDLELIGHT COMMUNION: Will be held today at 5 p.m. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Women’s Ministry is asking ladies to volunteer Jan. 14 to help 
put on the health talk. They need greeters, kitchen helpers, etc. The sign-up sheet is on the 
W.M. table in the lobby, or contact Maria Shibalovich at 951-344-1027. 

WOMEN'S MINISTRY HEALTH TALK: Presentation on Women's Heart Health on Jan. 
14 at 5 p.m. by Tisha’ L. Salary-Mitchell, M.D. This is a wonderful time to learn about 
heart health and an opportunity to ask questions. We encourage you to invite your friends to 
participate in this event. Please bring your favorite heart-healthy appetizer to share.

BABIES: We will be having a baby shower in January for a couple of families (date to be 
announced), one of which is the Lizardos. Some items they will be needing for their boy: 
Infant car seat/stroller, bottles with brushes, toiletries like shampoo and diapers. The 
Lizardos do not need clothes or blankets. To make a contribution to the car seat/stroller, 
contact Mary at 951-845-2366. 

FINANCE COMMITTEE:  Tuesday, Jan. 17, 7 p.m. 

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. Meet in the 
sanctuary. 

MIDWEEK STUDY: No Wednesday night Bible Study until further notice.  

UPCOMING SPEAKERS: Jan. 21 with Gary McLarty; Feb. 4 with Dr. John Clark; 
March 17 & week of prayer with Dr Ron du Preez; April 13 and 14 with Dennis Priebe.

LITERATURE RACK: If you would like to contribute to the literature rack fund, mark 
“Literature Rack” on tithe envelopes. 

EMAIL LIST & BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS: If you would like to be added to the 
church email list for event reminders and updates, send a request to 
writemsass@gmail.com. If you need an announcement in the bulletin, please email your 
announcement to writemsass@gmail.com by Wednesday, or leave a voicemail on the 
church phone at (951) 845-2366.

FOOD PANTRY: Donations are needed to assist in our monthly distribution to church and 
non-church family. Current needs include: canned fruit and veggies, soup, pasta and sauce, 
boxed macaroni, pancake mix, instant potatoes, cereal, bulk beans, rice, peanut butter and 
jam. Please leave food donations in church lobby bins or money in tithe envelopes, marked, 
“Food Pantry.” Thank you for your generous help and support. 
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